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This Week
Vaccine Petition: If you would like to support the case for school staff to have 

priority for COVID vaccinations,  there is an onl ine petit ion here: 

https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/554316

Although the issue has now been debated in Parliament, you can still sign the petition to 

register your support.

Parent Partnership: The next Parent Partnership meeting (online via Zoom) is on 

Wednesday 27th January. If you have any topics that you would like discussed at the 

meeting, please let one of the Parent Partnership representatives know. They are:

Eloise Kimbowa elakimbowa@gmail.com

Mark Venables  markleovenables@yahoo.com

Vikki Shelley  victoriashelley36@gmail.com 

Emma Merritt   caspersworld82@hotmail.com

Sarah Garwood sarahgarwood@gmail.com

Dave May   mayhemonthemove@gmail.com

Karen Lacey  karenlacey1102@gmail.com

Rose Burrows     roseburrows@sky.com

Shirley Sutton  ssutton@helisolutions.co.uk

Andy Potter  andyann1954@gmail.com

Reninca Hill   renincahill@live.co.uk

You can also pass on your request via the school office.

Big School Birdwatch: We are taking part in the RSPB’s “Big Schools’ Birdwatch” next 

week. You can find out more on their website here: www.rspb.org.uk/fun-and-

learning/for-teachers/schools-birdwatch/  Teachers might also be sending you some 

information via eSchools.

Computing Week: Next week is Computing Week! We will be exploring Computing 

activities every day and developing our computational thinking skills. Please look on 

eSchools for the activities that your child's class will be taking in part in. We would 

also love to see any Computing that you do at home! Can you find any computers in your 

home? How do you use them? Please share this with your child's teacher so we can 

celebrate it next week.

Letters Home
No letters this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Amy S, Oaks - Being brave about coming back to school.

Jamie H, Pines - Working hard at home finding out about World War II.

Jason, William, Mark & Damon, Cedar - Great home learning.

Yoimoji of the Week: Roly
Roly is Empathetic. “I try to understand how others feel. If someone is 

upset or angry, I can imagine what they are going through.”

We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.
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Learning at Home and in School
Here are some photos of the learning in school and thank you to everyone who sent in pictures of themselves 

hard at work learning from home. Don’t forget you can also now watch QEII Newsround on our website and 

Facebook page every week too!
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